
 
 

How to do Business with OhioHealthy in 2024 
 
OhioHealthy will simplify the provider experience in 2024 through the transition to a single claims 

administrator. Effective January 1, 2024, OhioHealthy will Transition to a new claims platform and we 

want you to be ready! Watch for more information soon about how to do business with OhioHealthy in 

2024. 

 
In-Network Referrals Keep Costs Down 

 

We appreciate your commitment to caring for OhioHealthy patients. Should you have a member that 

needs to see additional providers due to their condition, we ask that you be mindful to refer within Tier 

1. This helps our network be good stewards of our healthcare resources. You can identify Tier 1 

providers on our website here. 

 
New Pharmacy Benefit Manager in 2024 
 
OhioHealthy is committed to helping our members manage the cost of their prescription medications 
and accessing convenient in-network pharmacies. We will partner with Navitus in 2024 as our new 
Pharmacy Benefit Manager (PBM). Further drug cost reduction can be delivered by adhering to our high-
performance formulary that offers lower-cost alternatives like generics or less expensive brand name 
drugs when clinically appropriate. Starting in 2024, providers will have access to our formulary and prior 
authorization criteria by logging into our provider portal at prescribers.navitus.com. 
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https://www.ohiohealthyplans.com/providers/find-doctors-and-locations.
prescribers.navitus.com


OhioHealthy Specialty Medication List Updates 
 
 
The latest group of medications reviewed that were new to the market in the previous 12 months can 

be found here. The prior authorization lists for both medical and pharmacy specialty medications are 

posted in the Drug Authorizations section. 

All medications are reviewed for formulary addition or exclusion after the first year on the market. 

 

 

https://www.ohiohealthyplans.com/providers/authorizations

